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6-10 Feb 

Children’s Mental 

Health Week 
 

Tue 7 Feb 
Safer Internet Day 

 

Wed 8 Feb 

‘Breakfast, Tea and 

Read with Me: Y3 

8.40am-9.10am 

 

PTFA Meeting 

9.00am 

Ladybridge Learning Conversations 

Do you ever ask your child, ‘What have you been learning at school today?’, and 

they respond, ‘Nothing’? Well, ask them these questions instead, and see what 

they say!  We’ll be sending home two weekly questions per year group to 

support your learning conversations at home.  Look out for these on Class Dojo 

and here on the newsletter!  

Reception   Can you orally segment; quack, yell, zip and vet?  

 What is 4 + 4? What is one more than 6 + 1?   

Year 1   What ‘ou’ sound does the word boulder use? 

 What happened in the 7 days of the Creation Story? 

Year 2   How can we turn the word ‘happy’ into an adverb? 

 What can you remember about Shabbat? 

Year 3   What influence did the Ancient Greeks have on the western 

world? 

 How do you work out the perimeter of a shape? 

Year 4   Use the bus stop method to find 82 ÷ 3, 56 ÷ 5 and 73 ÷ 2.  

 Name 3 of The 10 Commandments. 

Year 5   Approximately, how long was the Norman Conquest of England? 

 What is the name of the male reproductive cell and the female 

reproductive cell, which are needed for mammals and birds to 

reproduce? 

Year 6   Explain how to use passive verbs.  

 What goods were rationed during and after World War 2? 
 

Farewell to Miss Acton 

This week, after 22 

years at Ladybridge, 

Miss Acton has retired. 

We wish her all the 

very best for the 

future. 
KS2 Parents - Century 

It’s great to see so many pupils using Century.  Here is our current 

leaderboard: 

 Maths English Science 

1st Eleen Y5 

Over 12 hours study 

Eleen Y5 

Over 21 hours study 

Mohammed Ayaan Y5 

Over 8 hours study 

This is a brilliant resource that can help plug gaps, consolidate previous 

learning and accelerate new learning.  

Earlier this week, information about parental access to ‘Century’ was posted 

on Class Dojo. This will enable you to support/track your child accessing this 

personalised learning platform when they aren’t in school (evenings, weekends, 

holidays). If you or your child is having trouble accessing this site, please speak 

with your class teacher or Mrs Bendelow (in 6L). If your child doesn’t have a 

device to use at home, then please message Mr Watson (who has access to 

some laptops for families who need them). We would love every child in KS2 to 

use this site to help them with learning at home. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

This Week’s Attendance 

      93.6%       

 

Class with the  

Best Attendance 

      Rec B – 98.4%       
 

Most Punctual Class 

       3L        

 

Attendance Matters 

Be in school all day, every 

day. 
 

Useful Information                  Tel: 01204 333646    

E:office@ladybridge.bolton.sch.uk 

W:www.ladybridgeprimaryschool.co.uk 

  https://www.facebook.com/LadybridgeCPSchool/       @ladybridgeps 

 

Labracadabra Tel: 

01204 333647 

https://www.facebook.com/LadybridgeCPSchool/

